

10<sup>th</sup> March 2023

## Extra-Curricular Clubs - Summer Term 2023 (7 weeks)

## Week Commencing Monday 1st May 2023 to Week Commencing Monday 20th June 2023\*

\*Due to Bank Holidays on Monday 1st May & Monday 8th May, Monday Clubs will be on Monday 26th June and Monday 3rd July 2023.

No clubs Week Commencing Monday 29th May 2023 (Half-Term)

Dear Parents/ Carers,

Recently we announced our club offer for Summer Term 2023. We are pleased to inform you that there are places still available on the clubs listed below, as well as a couple of exciting additions!

All clubs will take place at Two Mile Ash School between **3:30pm-4:30pm**. All clubs are run by TMA Staff. Collection of children from clubs will either be from the **Main Slope Exit (High Street) or Year 5 Gate Exit (Clay Hill)** at <u>4:30pm</u>. You will receive confirmation of the pick-up location following the booking process. It is important your child is collected at 4:30pm <u>promptly</u> from the correct pick-up point.

## Please carefully consider the commitment to booking clubs as we are unable to offer refunds once your booking is complete.

Monday May: 15, 22 June: 05, 12, 19, 26 July: 03	Year 4, 5 & 6	*NEW* Rock Band Club	If you already play drums, guitar or keyboard, this is the club for you! We'll be learning some covers, finding out about the importance of each instrument in a band, and maybe even writing our own rock song.
Thursday May: 04, 11, 18, 25 June: 08, 15, 22	Year 3 & 4	*NEW* Horrible Histories Club	This exciting new club offers the opportunity to explore and enjoy the popular Horrible Histories stories with our new teacher Mr Town.

Please use our online payment portal, ParentPay to book your child onto clubs before the deadline date. The fee for each extended club is £25 unless stated otherwise. Clubs will be available to book from Monday 13<sup>th</sup> March from 9am until Wednesday 15<sup>th</sup> March 2023 at 9am.

## Please carefully consider the commitment to booking clubs as we are unable to offer refunds once your booking is complete.

We do expect children to attend their club(s) **each week**. Any **absence** from a club must be reported before 3.30pm by email to: **Finance@tma.bucks.sch.uk**. If any clubs are **cancelled** due to bad weather, an alternative indoor activity will be organised.

If you have any questions regarding extra-curricular clubs, please contact Finance@tma.bucks.sch.uk

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. J Saville

Head of PE & Enrichment Co-ordinator

Two Mile Ash School

Mrs. K Smith

Finance Administrator

Two Mile Ash School